Dear all,

Please find a third call for abstracts for the annual Population Studies postgraduate conference PopFest through this link: http://www.rug.nl/prc/PopFest2011/PopFest_3rd_CFA_march.pdf. Abstract submission deadline is now extended to April 15, 2011.

PopFest is an annual Population Studies conference for postgraduate students organised by fellow postgraduates. In 2011, the event will be hosted by the University of Groningen (The Netherlands), June 27th-29th. It provides young researchers from various disciplines studying population with a supportive environment to present and discuss their works-in-progress or finalised papers. Please visit PopFest 2011 website (http://www.rug.nl/prc/popfest2011) for more information about the conference, call for abstracts, registration form, accommodation and travel details, and sponsors. If you have any questions regarding the event, contact us at: popfest2011@rug.nl.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Groningen!

Best wishes,

PopFest 2011 Organising Committee

